Kelly Tuttle

428 Ellis Street N. Ft. Myers, FL 33903 Home Phone 941-997-2258



August 8, 2001

Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 011006-WU

Dear Director,

This letter is in reference to a notice of application for an extension of wastewater service area filed by North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. Our area desperately needs sewers due to low lying areas and water retention on our property. I will take whatever steps needed in order to assist in this project. Septic systems and drain fields do not function properly in our rainy season.

Thank you in advance for any assistance you can give the citizens of North Fort Myers with their wastewater problems.

Sincerely,

Kelly T. Tuttle

cc: Martin S. Friedman, Esquire, Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 2548 Blairstone Pines Drive Tallahassee, FL 32301

CAF	
CMP	
COM	
QTR.	
ECR	
_EG	1
OPC	
PAI	
₹GO	
EC .	
ER	
भि [HONO_
	7
	U

 $\Lambda \geq 0$

OCUMENT NUMBER-DATE
10183 AUG 175

FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK